# The Monthly Twist

January 2023

# **Dining For Dollars**

Thank you to everyone who supported the McAlister's Deli December DFD!

Next Up...Lou Malnati's Pizzaria

Date: Monday, January 16th



Lou Malnati's will donate 20% of total sales to HBT from every order received from Carryout or Delivery. Make sure to mention the flyer or fundraiser during your order. Includes online and app ordering. Use code: FUNDHBT23

# **Yearbook**

If you have any pictures from school events that you would like to share please email them to **HBTyearbook@gmail.com** 

# **Spirit Wear**

**New Year, New Spirit Wear!** HBT Spirit wear is available for purchase year round, and will be shipped directly to your door! Let's GO Twisters! CLICK HERE to order!

# <u>Volunteer</u>

We NEED committee volunteers for our February VIP & Me Dance! If you are interested please reach out to any member of the PTO board or email us at HBT301pto@gmail.com

#### **Connect with Us**

**Email** HBT301pto@gmail.com

<u>CLICK HERE</u> to visit us on Facebook

<u>CLICK HERE</u> to register online with Membership Toolkit

### **Upcoming Events**

National Karate
January 16th, 1pm
Lou Malnati's
January 16th, 4-10pm



# **Teacher/Staff Support**

We would like to add a
"Getting to Know You"
section. Is there anyone
willing to help us collect and
enter "Getting to Know You"
forms and/or
Amazon
Wishlist
information?
We need
YOU! Please
contact Lisa Almgren at
almgren208@yahoo.com if
you're interested in helping

#### **Thank You**

Thank you Dianne Kurzynski for running another successful Penguin Patch Holiday Shop! Thank you too **ALL** the **AWESOME** volunteers that donated their time to help the kids shop! We couldn't do it without YOU! We saw a lot of happy shoppers that week!



### **Thank You**

with this!

Thank you HBT families for your support selling Butter Braids and Cookie Dough!!! HBT sold 490 units and profited \$3,401.25!!! WAY TO GO! Our top seller, Reiz Perez, won a \$100 gift card by Selling 56 units and second the place winner Scarlett Schultz won a





Thank you Dawn Conklin for setting this all up! If anyone is interested in running our Butter Braid, Cookie Dough and Cake Roll fundraisers please reach out to any member of the board or email us at HBT301pto@gmail.com

The PTO would also like to mention how successful our Silent Auctions have been.
Our last one was held at the 2nd/3rd grade concert in December and
we made \$250 thanks to you! Every dollar counts as we prepare and plan for upcoming
events and school improvements.

#### **Reminder**

The minutes from the December PTO meeting are posted on Membership Toolkit!

# <u>Upcoming</u> <u>Meetings</u>

February 16th March 16th April 20th



# **PTO Meetings**

The next PTO meeting is on Thursday, January 19th at 6:30pm in the HBT Library!

The District Office Administration will be joining us to answer any questions you might have for them!

Meetings are typically held on the third Thursday of each month starting at 6:30pm in

the HBT library. The meetings will help you stay informed about school activities, events, fundraisers, and school-related purchases.
All are welcome!



# A Letter From the President

Happy New Year! Let's get 2023 started with some FUN! We've got our first ever combo HBT Event and Dining for Dollars on January 16th. There's no school so drop those kiddos off at National Karate in South Elgin and you go do YOU! On the way home, grab a pizza from Lou Malnati's right on Randall and now there's no cooking dinner either. This is a win/win for all of us!!

Yours in PTO partnership,

Dawn Conklin HBT PTO President